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Massey, Bridget

From: (N

Sent: 30 August 2011 23:43
To: Massey, Bridget
Cc: Lobley, Clir Matthew

Subject: Objection to Application for the Variation of Club Premises Certificate: Licence Number:
CPREM/222/V0O2 Adrian Social Club

Dear Sirs,

I wish to lodge my objection to an application to vary the club premises certificate for the Adrian
Social Club, 1a Belle Vue Avenue, Leeds LS8 2NN

Licence Number: CPREM/222/V02.

As a resident who lives onm have two key objections to this application which are
cover under the Licensing Act these being:

The Prevention of Public Nuisance

As a resident of the area who has a young family of school age, 1 believe that the proposed extension
to the licencing hours for selling alcohol at the Adrian Social Club will have an adverse impact on
the current levels of noise that local residents already have to endure late at night. At times the music
is rather loud when the windows or the fire doors to the club are left and the bottle bins being
emptied at twelve o'clock at night is already a nuisance for some residents. I also believe that the
proposed extension to the hours that this establishment can sell alcohol to its members will not be in
keeping with the residential area in which the club is situated in as many of the residents in the
immediate area around the club have young children who need their rest which would be further
disturbed by the noise of the club closing even later than it already does. The proposed extension to
the dancing / music licence would also add to this problem as the sound is already clearly audible on
most nights that the club has a live act. In some cases you can hear every word that goes through the
P.A. system which is pretty annoying at times, especially when you're in bed trying to get to sleep at
night.

The Prevention of Crime and Disorder

It is my worry that extending the drinking hours at the Adrian Social Club would bring other
problems to local residents, ie the increased risk of anti social behaviour at night as drinkers would
flock to become members of the club purely so they could drink until 1am. This is not a desirable
situation for any residential area with young families in it. Plus to my knowledge such drinking
hours would not be in keeping with the other pubs in the local vicinity (The Whitehouse & The
Grove) who are only licensed to sell serve alcohol until 11pm on any week night. In short I believe
that the area would suffer greatly from an increased risk of crime, disorder and anti-social behaviour.

I hope that my serious concerns will be acknowledged by the Licensing panel when they meet and
urge them to reject this application.

I would also request that my identity remains anonymous.

Your sincerely
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